CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA Comment Summary

Application #: PL201800292
Address: 8801 Lyndale Avenue South, Bloomington, MN 55420

Request: Minor Revision to Final Site and Building Plans to add antennas to an
existing monopole tower.

NOTE: All comments are not listed below. Please review all plans
for additional or repeated comments.

Planning Review Contact: Nick Johnson at nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov, (952) 563-8925

1)  Section 19.63.05(q) of the City Code requires that the visual impact of antennas and
mounts be minimized. The proposed design does not minimize visual impact, as there are
six unused mounts, necessitating a "crow's nest" design. This type of design has been
determined to not minimize visual impact. Please revise the design to minimize visual
impact.

2)  Please confirm that existing antennas are not being modified and that the height of existing
equipment is not increasing beyond the existing condition. Imagery of the existing tower
does not match the elevation drawing.



